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As this term and year comes to an end we wanted to write to you to thank you all for the many ways 

in which you support and care for your children enabling them to be in school learning and developing.  

When a child is prepared for school, fully equipped, on time and has the support from home their 

educational career benefits and the results show. Thank you for bringing your children to school, for 

caring about their progress, supporting them with their homework and reading and for helping them 

to be a valuable and positive member of our school community. We really appreciate it and feel it a 

privilege to work with children and families such as this.  

 

We wish you all a restful and happy break, we hope you enjoy your time together as a family and look 

forward to seeing you ready for the next step in your child’s primary career on Tuesday 3rd 

September 2019  – 8.40am. (Nursery children who are returning to Nursery in September start back 

on Tuesday 10th September)  

End of Term Worship – Church Services 

Please come and join us at our end of term services as our last act of worship together this academic 

year. Friday 26th July - EYFS and KS1– In school – 9.15am. KS2 – St Bartholomew’s –11.00am.  

 

Term ends on 26th July at 1.30pm.  

ESafety APP – Ourpact 

There is an app called 'Ourpact' which can be downloaded by parents onto their phone and they can 

then use it to control apps such as Snapchat or Instagram. Parents can use the app to limit the use 

for example to an hour in the morning - goes off for school lessons, comes back on for some time in 

the evening and goes off at 10pm for the night. Please investigate and see if this can support you in 

keeping your child safe when using their phone.  

End of Year Surveys 

Please make sure you return your end of year surveys by Friday so that we can use them to make 

changes for next year. We really appreciate feedback which can improve school for your children, 

make your job as parents and our job as teachers run more smoothly.  

 

Term Dates and Holiday Dates – 2019/2020  

Autumn Term 2019 – Monday 2nd September – Friday 20th December  

Half Term – Monday 28th October – Friday 1st November  

Spring Term 2020 – Monday 6th January – Friday 3rd April  

Half Term – Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February  

Summer Term 2020– Monday 20th April – Friday 24th July (This is later than some other schools – 

please note)  

Half Term – Monday 25th May – Thursday 4th June, however Friday 5th June is an INSET day and 

the children will not be in school.  

Inset Days- 2.9.19, 11.10.19, 5.6.20. Two more INSET days to be identified. 

Feedback  

Please feedback any information or questions you wish to put forward to Mrs Stratford in school or 

contact school through e-mail on huytonwithroby@knowsley.gov.uk  or phone on 0151 477 8460 

 

Prayer Requests 

Please pray for: 

Name (optional)_______________________________________ 
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